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For immediate release: 
March 31, 2011 

 
 

Re: End of Life for the following hard drives: ST3500410SV, ST31000525SV 
 
 
To all of our customers and partners; 
 
 
This is an official End of Life (EOL) notice for the following hard drive models: ST3500410SV, ST31000525SV 

 

According to the manufacturer’s End of Life notification, effective immediately, i³ International will be replacing 

the above hard drive models with the compatible replacement models as specified by the manufacturer. 

i³ International will continue to support these products according to the product warranty policy. The above 

replacements will cause no disruption or changes to i³ International’s DVR line and will present no concern to 

the systems’ users. 

 

Official replacement model for ST3500410SV 500GB hard drive: ST3500411SV 

Official replacement model for ST31000525SV 1TB hard drive: ST31000526SV 

 
Please contact technical support at support@i3international.com or by phone: 1.877.877.7241 if you have any 
questions or issues. 
 
 
i³ International Inc. 
Technical Support and Services 
1.877.877.7241 
support@i3international.com 


